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August 7, 1987

Letter: 87 - 45TO: All County Welfare Directors
All County Administrative Officers

SUBJECT: MEDI-CAL CARD REDESIGN

The Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch has determined a need to consider 
alternatives to the current design and format of the Medi-Cal 
card to accommodate changing program requirements.
The Branch has formed a Medi-Cal Card Redesign Task Force, 
currently composed of Department of Health Services 
representatives who wish to provide input for a report being 
prepared on suggested changes to the MC 300, MC 301 and MC 302 
Medi-Cal cards. After reviewing and studying each of the 
suggested changes, the report will recommend which changes, if 
any, should be proposed and implemented.
The Branch would like to extend an invitation to county welfare 
departments to participate in this project. Task Force meetings 
are currently being held weekly on Tuesdays from 10:00 a.m. to 
12:00 noon in Sacramento. Any county wishing to send a 
representative to the Task Force group should contact Ron Campos 
of the Branch's System Unit at (916) 324-4974. If a county 
cannot send a representative, but would like to submit 
suggestions for the card design project, please submit the 
suggestions by September 14, 1987 to:

Department of Health Services 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch
Attention: Ron Campos 
714 P Street, Room 1692 
Sacramento, CA 95814
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If there are any questions, please contact Ron Campos at (916) 
324-4974.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Frank S. Martucci, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons 
Medi-Cal Program Consultants 

Expiration Date: September 30, 1987

Original signed by

Frank S. Martucci, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch


